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How much syllabus was covered in class ?
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39%
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Level of preparation of teachers in class.

Thorough

Quite Satisfactory

Satisfactory

Not Satisfactory

Poor
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21%
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Communication skills of teachers.

Excellent

Very Good

Good

Satisfactory

Poor



 

36%

47%

10%

7%
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Teacher's approach to teaching.

Always Committed

Committed

Quite Committed

Casual

Indifferent
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20%

12%
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Use of effective online teaching methods by teachers.

Regular

Often

Sometimes

Rare

Never
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21%

25%

3%
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Fairness of internal and semester end evaluation 
process.

Always Fair

Usually Fair

Fair

Sometimes Unfair

Unfair
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30%

22%
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Are you given an opportunity to review the teaching 
learning process.

Regularly

Often

Sometimes

Rarely

Never
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52%

18%
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The college offers  various opportunities for learning 
& personality development.

Strongly Agree

Agree

Neutral

Disagree

Strongly Disagree
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29%

21%
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The college promotes opportunities for internship 
for students.

Regularly

Often

Sometimes

Rarely

Never
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36%

21%
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The college promotes opportunities for placement for 
students.

Regularly

Often

Sometimes

Rarely

Never



 

42%

35%

18%

4%
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How far does  the college  promote  experiential  
learning, participative learning and problem solving 
methodologies for enhancing learning experiences.

Regularly

Often

Sometimes

Rarely

Never



 

25%

50%

19%

5%
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The teaching ,  mentoring process and extra  
curricular activities  in your institution promote  

intellectual , social and emotional growth.

Very Significantly

Significantly

Moderately

Marginally

Insignificantly



 

29%

51%

17%

3%
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The college offers / facilitates relevant Short Term 
Courses /  Value Added Courses for skills and 

employability.

Strongly Agree

Agree

Neutral

Disagree

Strongly Disagree
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34%

30%

5%

2%

Assistance rendered by Teaching/ Non teaching staff 
related to admissions , examinations , results , 

scholarships , Library facility etc.

Excellent

Very Good

Good

Fair

Poor



 

24%

32%

32%

9%
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Help rendered by teachers to identify your strengths 
& weaknesses  , to guide you through personal and 

academic problems.

Excellent

Very Good

Good

Fair

Poor



 

30%

55%

12%

3%

Your feedback about office services [Support from 
office during admission and payment of fees]

Highly Satisfied

Satisfied

Needs Improvement

Not Satisfied



 

30%

58%

10%

2%

Your feedback about office services [Support from 
office for issue of grade cards and degree 

certificates]

Highly Satisfied

Satisfied

Needs Improvement

Not Satisfied



 

30%

52%

14%

4%

Your feedback about office services [Information 
about Government scholarships, free ships etc]

Highly Satisfied

Satisfied

Needs Improvement

Not Satisfied



 

26%

60%

11%

3%

Your feedback about office services [Support for 
submission of forms for scholarships]

Highly Satisfied

Satisfied

Needs Improvement

Not Satisfied



 

35%

54%

9%

2%

Your feedback about office services [Submission of 
examination forms & payment of fees]

Highly Satisfied

Satisfied

Needs Improvement

Not Satisfied



 

34%

53%

11%

2%

Your feedback about office services [Overall 
impression about office services]

Highly Satisfied

Satisfied

Needs Improvement

Not Satisfied



 

21%

49%

8%

10%

12%

Availability of Book Bank facility (Only for B.Com. 
students)

Highly Satisfied

Satisfied

Not Satisfied

Not availed the facility

Not aware of the facility



 

19%

55%

10%

7%

9%

Availability of online resources ( Reference Books , 
Journals , Magazines )

Highly Satisfied

Satisfied

Not Satisfied

Not availed the facility

Not aware of the facility


